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Reference:   FOI.11944.23 

Subject:    NHS Dental Contracts 

Date of Request: 13 June 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

Could you please provide the details of how many of the new NHS Dental contracts were handed 
back at the end of this financial year? 
 
Clarified 
 
If I could have the number of those who opted into the Contract Reform Model, alongside how 
many handed contracts back? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that as at 1 April 2022, forty seven (47) dental 
practices held contracts with the UHB for the provision of NHS General Dental Services; thirty eight 
(38) dental practices opted into the Welsh Government Contract Reform Model and nine (9) dental 
practices opted to continue with their extant contract. 
 
Additionally, during the 2022/23 financial year, six (6) NHS contracts were handed back; four (4) of 
which were contract holders that had opted into the Welsh Government Contract Reform Model and 
two (2) from contract holders that had remained on the extant contract. 
 

 


